
From: Deanne Gray <DeanneGray@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/26/2012 9:39:52 AM 
Subject: FW: Mandiant Report

We never got a copy of the below -  it would be really helpful information if we could get it....thanks!

DeAnne

From: Melanie Wiedel
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 9:44 AM
To: 'KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov'
Subject: Mandiant Report

Katherine,

Could I get a copy of the one-pager that was given to the media in addition to this report that had numbers about 
those affected?

Thanks,

Melanie

Melanie Wiedel
S.C. Senate Minority Research 
515 Gressette Office Building 
P. O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803)212-6318 (O)
(803)212-6299 (Fax)
melaniewiedel@scsenate.gov
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